
 

 
Dear Pineland Parents and Guardians, 
 
It is with great excitement that I welcome you to the 2022-2023 school year!  I hope you had a 
fun and adventurous summer and are ready for your child to return to school on Tuesday, 
September 6, 2022.  
 
Please take a moment to review our school calendar.  The first two days of school, September 
6th and 7th, are early dismissal days, and your child will be dismissed at 12:30 pm.   This year's 
Back to School Night will be held in person on Thursday, September 15, 2022.   Also, we have 
scheduled two delayed openings on Friday, September 16, 2022, and Friday, February 10, 
2023.  The school day will begin at 10:00 am on both dates.   
 
During the first few days of your child attending school, we will send home a student 
information packet with forms that need to be completed and returned as soon as possible.  
The information in the packet is required for us to accurately input or update our Student 
Information System.   
 
Finally, your sending school district is responsible for establishing your child’s transportation.  
Please contact your sending district's transportation department or Child Study Team case 
manager if you have any transportation questions or issues.   
 
 
~ Principal Minor 
 

 


